

SLAUGHAM PARISH COUNCIL
2 Coltstaple Cottages, Coltstaple Lane, Horsham, RH13 9BB
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING COMMITTEE AGENDA
Tuesday 7th February 2017 at 7:30 pm Pavilion, High Street, Handcross
Sally Mclean – Clerk to the Council
Email clerk@slaughampc.org.uk
Website: <http://www.slaughampc.org.uk>

Present: Julia, Lesley, Bob, John, Pete, Patricia

Others Present: None

- 1 **Apologies for absence:** The Clerk, Sally Mclean, Mike Whiteford
- 2 **To approve the minutes of the meeting held on the 6th December 2016** APPROVED
- 3 **To receive declarations of interest from members in respect of any items on the agenda.**
NONE
- 4 **Open Forum:** Committee to consider adjournment of the meeting for questions from the members of the public. **NONE**
- 5 **To receive updates:** To include any meetings, planning decisions, or documentation that maybe relevant to this Committee from Council and sub groups. None

MSDC update John Welch Judy Holmes Dep Chief Executive advised more meeting dates received for review of the District Plan on the 8/9 February. 800 houses pa increase to at least 900 pa, they hope to finalise that figure by the end of March. A formula for breakdown of housing across the Parishes. The Hardriding Farm strategic allocation will give Slaugham so acknowledgement. However, the allocation is likely to significantly increase from 220-270/310. NHPs already adopted will need to revisit their numbers. We await the inspectors conclusion. We should delay any public consultation and further work until we have the inspectors official figures.

- 6 **To review current site assessment work –**

Final draft to be sent round for reviewed and discussion at the meeting with Dale and Laura

- 7 **To review the Neighbourhood Plan timeline.** TBC see item 5

Members discussed dates from the exhibitions (sites) and confirmed 6th/7th April Friday 6th 6-8pm and Saturday 7th 10-12am. Notice issued to the Parish Magazine. Gail offered to assist and advertise in her column MIDI. Comms group to meet to discuss in further detail

- 8 **Matters for future discussion**

Sally asked to confirmed as to whether an interest from a member of the committee should they live/overlook one of the proposed sites – This was established after the meeting held - Yes, all interests should be noted under item 3 – declarations.

- 9 **Date of Next Meeting/s: 16th March TBC**

Signed _____ Date _____